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We’ve enjoyed another busy month 

in Class 1, exploring our own 

learning and growing in confidence 

across lots of areas of the curriculum. 

We enjoyed making our “Roly-Poly” 

toys in Design and were proud of our 

creations.  We had to design them, 

make them, test them and…they all 

worked! 

We’ve done lots of reading and we’re 

beginning to use the sounds we’ve 

learnt to write simple words.  We’re 

becoming more and more confident 

in numeracy and have worked hard 

in PE and music.  We always find 

time for arts and crafts and even 

spent some time playing in the snow 

this term! 

Our first term together in Class 1 has flown 

by and the children should all feel proud of 

their achievements.  It only seems like 

yesterday that the Reception children arrived 

for their first day of school!  Well done, 

Class 1. 

-Mr. Sexton 
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